
July 13, 2021 

Mayor John Tory and Councillors 
Toronto City Council 
City Hall, Toronto 

 RE: MM35.4 Completing The Missing Link and Building the East Toronto 
 Railpath - by Councillor Mike Layton, seconded by Councillor Joe Cressy  

Dear Mayor Tory and Councillors, 

We would like to express our strong support for the Members Motion to implement the project to 
convert the disused CPR rail line and bridge to a provide a new natural park trail connecting 
Leaside and Governors Bridge to the Don Valley trail.  This will result in a significant expansion of 
nature walks in Midtown Toronto ravines, of vital importance as a park resource especially for 
apartment dwellers in midtown Toronto. 

We hope all of you will support this important initiative. 

Yours truly, 

John Bossons, Co-chair Tim Ross, Co-chair  
  

  

 

The Midtown Ravines Group is an incorporated non-profit organization formed by eight Residents 
Associations in Midtown Toronto. The member associations are the ABC Residents Association, the Bloor 
East Neighborhood Association, the Deer Park Residents Group, the Governors Bridge Residents 
Association, the Moore Park Residents Association, the North and South Rosedale Residents Associations, 
and the Summerhill Residents Association.

MIDTOWN RAVINES GROUP
A consortium of residents associations working for 
better ecological balance and improved park use in 
ravines in Midtown Toronto.
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